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From: LEA (MB)@DHCS 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 11:34 AM
To: LEA BOP List Serv
Subject: DHCS - LEA BOP: Audits from Surviving to Thriving workshop

The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) is seeking to raise awareness among LEAs about 
the benefits of the LEA Medi-Cal Billing Option Program (BOP) that allows schools to draw down 
federal matching funds for services already provided to students. 

Through this outreach campaign, DHCS will continue its mission to support LEAs through the process 
of enrolling, implementing, and maximizing their participation in the LEA BOP by providing technical 
assistance and facilitating increased understanding of program operations. 

As a component of this outreach campaign, DHCS will conduct a series of specialized workshops 
intended to provide currently enrolled LEAs with a better understanding of the LEA BOP program 
leading to more successful outcomes for LEAs. WestEd will serve as the TA contractor for this 
outreach initiative. 

The first workshop will convene LEA representatives with a common interest in surviving and thriving 
in the audits process. This workshop will include a breakout opportunity to allow collaboration with 
LEAs and collect feedback that will inform future workshops. The first workshop will include topics 
such as: 

 CRCS due dates and payment updates
 Certified Public Expenditure (CPE) Programs
 Effective practices for cost-based programs
 Delineating the audit process and recoupment data
 Top tools LEAs need for an audit

Please share this information with LEA BOP coordinators, business office staff and fellow LEAs who 
may be interested in joining this workshop. Please use the form linked below to sign up. If you have 
any questions regarding this workshop, contact Liza Morris at lmorris@wested.org. 

Sign Up 

You are invited to join our next LEA BOP workshop: 
Audits, from Surviving to Thriving 
on November 30, 2022 2:00-3:30 pm 

https://wested.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0sce-qqT8vE9GF9Vmn2WH_2h3fyGggYb20
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Local Educational Agency Medi-Cal Billing Option Program 
Department of Health Care Services 
E-mail: LEA@dhcs.ca.gov

Sincerely,

LEA@DHCS.CA.gov



